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(CTHE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

ewsletter - October In Review

In this month of October the
students have been very
active with our studies
despite the cool weather
coming in. | appreciate their
enthusiasm to make our
class more engaging!

In English Language the
students have been reading
various short stories about
growing up. We've also been
brushing up on our grammar
and familiarize ourselves with
nouns and pronouns.
Recently the children have
been writing simple
sentences in future tense.

In Mathematics, the students
quickly learned how to round
numbers up or down in the
tens and they've practiced with
a game of bingo. Recently
we've been practicing
subtraction with two digit
numbers and regrouping as
well.

In Social Studies, we've been
studying about traditional food
from around the world. This
month | asked students to work
in pairs and search a country
with its traditional food. Then,
on a post they drew the food
with the country’s flag and
described it.

In Science, the children
finished learning about
animals living in certain
homes. And with that, we went
outside to scavenge materials
to build a bird’s nest. These
days we are studying about
how animals adapt in different
environments.

In Art, we have been creating
work for the fall season while
using and understanding the
tones of colors. The class
have also been doing some
artwork for Halloween with
watercolor painting.

Happy October!

IMPORTANT DATES:

Day (No school)
November 2-3rd (No
school)
November 7th -
Parent-Teacher Meeting
November 23rd -
Thanksgiving

November 1st - All Saints'




